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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550186  
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
 
 
Subject:  Clarifications, regarding the “Invitation for submitting offers for the fitting 
procedure of used open spelter socket to one end of new wire rope for RMG”. 
 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, 
regarding the questions received until 7th April 2020, in relation to the “Invitation for submitting 
offers regarding fitting procedure of used open spelter socket to one end of new wire rope for 
RMG”. 
 
The said reply constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
Question 1: 

     
 Οι 32 φωλιές που θα  πρέπει να τοποθετηθούν στα 32 τεμ των συρματοσχοίνων, θα είναι προμήθεια 
του ΟΛΠ ; 
 
Answer 1: 
 
The sockets to be installed are the ones which will be removed from the old wire ropes. 
 
For sockets which do not pass the NDT, the winning bidder will send a quotation to PPA for the 
supply of new socket. 
 
 
 

 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above mentioned 
tender. 

  7th April 2020 


